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We are so thrilled that you are interested in participating as an Arranger for the second

annual RAF Indy Flor-A-Thon! This will be an exciting day to create beautiful floral arrange-
ments, have fun, give back to our healthcare community at this critical time, and support
Random Acts of Flowers Indianapolis!

Here is what you need to know:

1.

You will commit to at least one, one-hour shift of floral arranging on Tuesday, April 26th
or Thursday, April 28th between the hours of 9:30 a.m.—5 p.m. (You will be able to se-
lect your preferred time(s) at registration.

. Your shift will take place at 1057 E. 54th St. Suite F. in the RAF Indy workshop in South

Broad Ripple. You will be asked to arrive 15 minutes prior to the start of your shift.

. By volunteering as a Flor-A-Thon Arranger, you are committing to a minimum $500 do-

nation to RAF Indy. You can donate this money by collecting donations from your
friends and family or social network or by making a flat donation—-or a combination of
both! If you choose to participate in more than one shift, you are committing to a $500
contribution for EACH shift.

. You will be provided with an online fundraising page to share with your friends, co-

workers, or family to help you raise funds, along with crowd-sourcing tips and tricks.

. All flowers, vases, and tools will be provided. You have the option of bringing your own

shears/knife/scissors if you choose. (We do not use floral tape or floral foam.)

The workshop will be setup with social distancing in mind. We will follow all CDC guide-
lines at the time regarding masking. Each shift will be limited to only 10 arrangers.

No floral design experience is necessary! We will provide tips and tricks—and some pa-
rameters based on the needs of our healthcare partners. But otherwise, you are able to
have fun, create and enjoy working with the flowers and giving back to Indianapolis!

. All arrangements created during the Flor-A-Thon will be delivered to patients in local

healthcare facilities and hospitals.

More questions? Contact Lindsay Potter at Lindsay@rafindianapolis.org

Ready to sign up? Go to www.rafindy.org to register!



